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members; Robert lanson, Tenty Cash, George
Farnham & Richard Webber.

* Old Business: none.

* New Business: Don Wannamaker said that the
Chaplains position for 2001 has been filled. Roger
passed out copy’s of his suggested changes to the
base bylaws to be evaluated by the membership at
home and discussed at the next meeting. A motion
was made and seconded to table this issue until Don
Wannamaker takes over January 1%, Roger requested
the membership to vote on how the proceeds from
the September raffle would be spent. It was agreed
that the $263 would be given to the Luke Air Force
Adopt -A- Family Christmas Foundation. A new
Associate Member Larry Rankin was voted in. The
membership voted to award American Legion Post 29
$200 in appreciation for us using their meeting
facilities. Don has a flatbed truck for use in the Veterans
Day Parade. A motion was made and seconded to move
the November meeting from the 11 to the 18™. Don
is to notify the Base members. Don made a
presentation on the December Christinas Party at Luke
from 17:30 to 24:00. The 50/50 drawing netted $74.
* Meeting adjourned at 14:30

Veterans Day Parade:

Veterans Day 2000 marked the first true
melding of both Arizona Submatrine Veterans of WWII,
Wives of the USSV WWII (Dolphinette’s), and Perch
Base USSVI in harmony and friendship. Both groups
got together, hand-in-hand and entered the parade
down Central Ave. in Phoenix. Just two days before,
at the WWII Business Meeting, two beautiful permanent
10ft x 5ft banners were given to Perch Base by the
WWII SUBVETS for the sake of solidarity of and in
appreciation for the hard work done by Don
Wannamaker and Dave Harnish at the USSV WWII
Convention, held last August. Billy Grieves, who
belongs to both SUBVET organizations, and is a WWII
SUBVET made the presentation to Perch Base Officers
Dave Harmish, Don Wannamaker, and Roger
Cousin, all of which have been Associate Members
in the WWII organization for a number of years. Each
made short speeches in appreciation. The banners
were used for the first time in the Veterans Day Parade.

I wish to thank all those Perch members who
showed up to march in the parade, Frank Rumbaugh,
Jim Newmam. Ray Samson, Ben Acosta, Dave
Harnish, Larry Rankin, Don Wannamaker, Glenn
Herold, Royce Pettit, Billy Grieves, Manny Burrel,
Doug La Rock. and, Roger Cousin. I know there
are others but I'm having a senior moment so please
forgive me. At any rate, it was fun and an honor. It
must be noted that the presentation made from the
Submarine Veterans was voted number one, from well
over one hundred entries. Thanks to all of you, and a
special thanks to the Wwil's.

Interesting dates in December:

{7} 1944: Japan bombs Pearl Harbor and U.S. declares
war.

{11) 1941: U.S. declares war on Germany and Italy,
enters WW I1.

(13) 1903: Wright Bros. first flight.

{15) 1791: Bill of Rights signed.

{22) 1988: U. S. PUEBLO seized by North Korea.

(24) 1814: Warof 1812 ends. '

(25) Christmas

{29) 1890 Battle of Wounded Knese, last major conflict
between American Indians and U.S. troops

{minor armed conflicts last into early

1900s).

Submitted by Shipmate Scott Prothero Washington
(September 1, 2000} '

Geoff Moore’'s father opened a surprise e-mail this
summer: °Hi, Dad. I'm sending this from 400 feet
below the sea. Say hello to mom for me.” And with
that, submarine history was made. It wasn't Alexander
Graham Bell's legendary phone call for “Watson” to
“come into the room,” but Moore’s unsuspecting father
had received a message from the first batch of
conventional e-mails ever sent from a submerged Navy
submarine. Scientists aboard the USS DOLPHIN, a
1960s-era, dieselpowered sub devoted to research
missions, rigged the system using the vessel’s existing
sonar phone. The phone transmitted the digitized
messages using an acoustic modem. The signals
traveled through sound waves to a surface buoy, which
converted the message into radic waves and
transmitted the messages to a shore-based server in
San Diego, Calif. The errorfree transmission, which
also dispatched e-mails to two Navy offices, proved
the feasibility of an experimental, underwater Internet
system, said Joe Rice, the Navy Space and Naval
Warfare Systems Command Systems Center’s principat
investigator for the Sea Web Initiative. Harnessing the
power of sound waves to transmit bits of digitized data
across the ocean at 1,500 meters per second, the
Navy’s research effort could soon lead to an underwater
surveillance system around the worlid, he said. Just
as a cell phone uses radio waves, the underwater
monitors would transmit reports of enemy subs to
nearby ships or to shore automatically, Rice said. That
would eliminate the Navy’s current system of flying P-
3 Orions over sonar buoys to pick up radar signals.
Interestingly, the research program will not lead to e-
mail access for the Navy’'s sub fleet, Rice said. “That's
not likely,” he said. "Even though the demo we did
was very successful, we're still not funded for that kind
of work.” The tests simply were intended to prove that
the system is capable of transmitting complex text files,
he said. Sub crews, meanwhile, will stick to their
silent, e-mail-free ways. Said Rice: The subs don’t like
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